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My name is Stephen Carr.  I live at 31 Hilltop Avenue in Barrington, Rhode Island. 
 
Here is my testimony on the following House Bills: 
 
 H5436: I am vehemently opposed to this Bill 
 
H5443: I am vehemently opposed  to this Bill  
 
H5651: I am vehemently opposed  to this Bill  
 
H5652: I am vehemently opposed  to this Bill  
 
H5654: I am vehemently opposed to this Bill  
 
H5889: I am vehemently opposed to this Bill  
 
H5890: I am vehemently opposed to this Bill  
 
H5891: I am vehemently opposed to this Bill 


